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Respected Sir,
I hope this letter finds you in great health and high spirits.

I am writing to formally announce the exciting new partnership between Tathya Nursing
College and Spandan Hospital Managed by Kaizen Group, which will facilitate valuable
clinical practice opportunities for our nursing students. This collaboration represents a
significant milestone in our commitment to providing high-quality practical education and
enhancing the professional development of aspiring nurses.

Through this tie-up. our student nurses will be able to gain hands-on experience in a dynamic
and supportive environment at Spandan Hospital. This partnership will not only allow them
to apply their theoretical knowledge in real-world scenarios but will also pave the way for
them to learn from experienced healthcare professionals recognized for their contributions to
the field.

We greatly appreciate your support in making this partnership successful. We believe that
vour esteemed institution embodies the standards of excellence that we aspire to instill in our
students. Our goal is to work collaboratively to enhance the overall training process, ensuring
that the next generation of nurses is well-prepared to meet the challenges of an ever-evolving
healthcare system.

This self-renewed Memorandum of Understanding is in effect from the 1st of December 2024
to the 30th of November 2029, spanning a comprehensive S-year period. It is essential to
come together to align our visions and ensure a successful partnership that aligns with our
goals and objectives during this time frame.

Thank you for considering this initiative. We are truly looking forward to a fruitful
partnership that will, undoubtedly, benefit both Tathya Nursing College and Spandan

Hospital.

Warm regards.
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